

Board Direction BD-013438-23 ABP-317463-23

The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 28/08/2023. The Board decided to annual the Compulsory Purchase Order for the reasons and considerations hereunder.

Reasons & Considerations

Having regard to the letter submitted to An Bord Pleanála by the Local Authority dated the 3rd day of July 2023, seeking to withdraw the said Compulsory Purchase Order, and the documents and submissions on file generally, the Board considered that it would be appropriate to annul the said Compulsory Purchase Order.

Board Member

Date: 28/08/2023